Relatirity

November 14, 2023

The Honorable Frank Lucas Chairman Committee on Science, Space, and Technology 2321 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

The Honorable Brian Babin
Chairman
Subcommittee on Space and Aeronautics
Committee on Science, Space, and Technology
2321 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

RE: Support for the Commercial Space Act of 2023

Dear Chairman Lucas and Chairman Babin,

We greatly appreciate your focus on promoting the nation's commercial spaceflight industry by introducing the Commercial Space Act of 2023.

The bill will help ensure U.S. leadership in space exploration and the development of the space economy. As you are aware, recent efforts to streamline launch and reentry regulations have met with only partial success. We look forward to working with the Committee to further streamline the launch and reentry process as the bill progresses toward the House floor.

Thank you for your longstanding leadership in matters of space policy and we look forward to continued partnership with the Committee in the coming months.

Tim Ellis

Cofounder & CEO Relativity Space